
Kansas Academy of Science 
Spring Meeting, March 30, 2012 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Present: Eric Trump, Duane Hinton, Don Whittemore, Erin Morris, Shaun Schmidt, Sam Leung, 
James Aber, Lynette Sievert, Brian Maricle, Leland Russell, and Richard Schroeder 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM 
 
The minutes from the January 28 Board Meeting were read and approved.   
 
Shaun Schmidt presented the Treasurer’s report.  The board voted to accept the report.   
 
Sam Leung reported on membership.  There are a number of members who have not yet paid 
dues.   
 
Amy Strong was not present to deliver a report on the KJAS meeting.  
 
The status of the Spring issue of the Transactions is uncertain.  Randy Miller was not present to 
report on Allen Press—EBSCO. 
 
Dan Merriam was not present to give a historians report, but there would be historical articles 
appearing in upcoming issues of the Transactions.   
 
There was nothing to report under “Old Business.” 
 
Under “New Business,”  there was discussion about having the Fall Field Trip in Hutchinson in 
conjuction with a Fall Board Meeting.  The possibilities included the Cosmosphere and the Salt 
Mine.   
 
The Board had, at the previous meeting, decided to increase the annual dues from $25 to $30.   
 
The 2013 Annual Meeting would likely be at Johnson County Community College.  Richard 
Schroeder will contact Mark LaBarge to confirm.   
 
Eric Trump proposed that the 2014 Annual Meeting be at Emporia State University.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM.   
 


